
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   April   30th   2017 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Margaret Durham, Pat Murphy, Willie & Edward O’Donovan, Garrett Stack, 
John Williams, Rita Williams, Brian Hurley, Gretta Savage, Mary Flynn,                             
Denis & Catherine McCarthy,  

May They Rest in Peace. 
 

Second Vatican Council 
If you are interested in exploring the Documents of The Second Vatican 
Council, please let Fr. John Ryan know. The initial meeting will take 
place on Wednesday, May 3rd, at 7.30pm. in The Parish Office 
Building. To contact Fr. Ryan ring 086-2697503 
 

East Cork Parents Friends (of People With Intellectual Disabilities) 
Will be holding their Annual Summer Camp for children and adults 
with Intellectual Disabilities (11th July  -  23rd August). 
For Secondary School Students 2nd – 6th year, registration meetings will 
take place in St. Colman’s Community College on Wednesday, 3rd May. 
Times: 7.30pm for previous helpers and 8.00pm for new helpers.  
Information: Margaret Trundle 086-0422078 

Pro Life Information Meeting 
Discussion on canvassing in relation to The Right To Life and the 
8th Amendment on Wednesday, May 3rd in Edmund Rice Centre 
at 8.00pm. Everyone is very welcome. 

Young Adult Weekly Prayer Meeting 
Every Thursday evening 7.30pm in the Edmund Rice Centre. Includes prayer 
and discussion on Gospel. Age 16 – 35yrs. Cup of Tea afterwards. New 
members always welcome. Relaxed and friendly. For more info contact 
Deirdre @ 0860853535 or Fr Eamon Roche @ 086 9972539. 

First Friday 
Next Friday, May 7th, is the First Friday of the month. The Divine 
Mercy Devotions are incorporated  in  the 7.30pm First Friday Mass. 
Confessions on Thursday after 10.00am Mass and on Friday at 7.00pm. 
before the 7.30pm Mass.  Mass at 9.15am in Ballintotis on Friday 7th. 

We welcome the new members  of our parish Community: 
Oliver James Crotty, Pearl Annie Ryan Byrne, Ruby Ryan Byrne, 

Patryk Turkson – Matysiak 
Who were recently Baptised. 

 

St. Pio Devotions on Wed. May 3rd. in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel. 
Rosary 7.45pm. Mass 8.00. Everybody welcome. There will be a Special 
Blessing with The Glove of St. Pio. 
 

Thank You. 
A very special Thank You to all who donated Plants  &  Flowers which 
enhanced Our Easter Garden so beautifully. 
 

Bank Holiday Monday. 
No 8.00am Mass in Holy Rosary & no 11.00am Mass in Our Lady of Lourdes 
Hospital Chapel. The 10.00am Mass in Holy Rosary is celebrated as usual. 
 

Trocaire Monies.  
Donations collected in Trocaire Boxes during Lent, may be handed into the  
Sacristy. It would be a great help if coins could be converted to notes before 
donating.  

Invitation to Baptism Thanksgiving Service. 
A special Thanksgiving Service will take place on Sunday, May 14th 2017, in 
The Church of The Most Holy Rosary, Midleton at 4.00pm. At this simple 
ceremony, we will give thanks for all the children Baptised in our parish over 
the past twelve months.  All these new members of Our Christian Community, 
and their families, are cordially invited to this Special Celebration. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


